@ beacon

PROVIDER ALERT

OCTOBER 2018 PROVIDER COUNCIL CANCELLED

OCTOBER 11, 2018

There will be no Provider Council Meeting held in the month of October.

We apologize for the short notice.

A survey should be coming out shortly on your perception of the Provider Council
meeting via Provider Alert. Please watch for it and complete it.

If you have any questions for the Council in the meantime, please feel free to email your
questions/comments to: marylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com

Please click link for September Provider Council Meeting Minutes

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.
Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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